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Mr. Kermit Geary,
R.F.D. #2,
Walnutport, Penna.

Dear Mr. Geary:

Goa, states thok Blau/Kg

April 15, 1952.

We want to acknowledge, verify and thank you for your very com-
prehensive report on reception of our signals on March 29th.

We are very pleased to know that our 250 watts can be heard
through the high powered QRM such as provided by WEMP and other
U.S. broadcasters.

Your comments on our modulation and clean carrier are also apprec-
iated and of great interest to us, as while there are a few people
who recognize the desirability of such a signal, there are too
many of the other kind who do not seem to be able to appreciate
the difference between a fu)ly modulated clean signal and one of
the broad interfering variety.

You appear to have a very good monitoring set-up and we wish you
continued success in your hobby.

Very truly yours,

Reg V. Durie, Engineer,
RVD/sb BUCK BROADCASTING LIMITED.

BLICK BROADCASTING LIMITED


